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EXERCISE WESTERN MOLE 2015 
 
CAMP VIDEO 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
In case you were wondering what your sons and daughters were up to over half-term, and 
what brought them back to you so dirty, bruised, exhausted and (hopefully) happy, please 
follow the below link for a short video of Exercise Western Mole, our AT Camp in 
Somerset. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fhoBDwWjuvk 
 
We hope very much that they had an enjoyable and demanding time and congratulate 
them on their exemplary effort and behaviour. Their conduct was commented on by 
several of our military and civilian instructors, who seemed to be quite bowled over by how 
polite and enthusiastic they were: they did the Contingent, the School and you very proud 
indeed. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Contingent. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
M M OWEN 
Lt 
Training Officer 
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